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It’s been a very busy term!  

We would like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you to all of the children and 

parents for your hard work, cooperation and dedication in a first term that has been 

anything but normal. From different class room layouts, bubbles and Teams for home 

work, we have been amazed at the response and willingness to have a go. So well done 

everyone!  

 

Multiplication Check 

Next year, we will be taking part in the mixed 

multiplication check for Year 4 students. This consists 

of 25 questions on a computer program. They are 

allocated 6 seconds per question. For further 

information please click on the link below. As 

normal, we will be continuing our drive and 

enthusiasm with our tables testing and practice in 

school. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/multipl

ication-tables-check#information-for-parents 

 

Home Learning: 

This will be the last one before Christmas on TEAMS. However, get ready 

for our new Y4 Times Tables battle coming on Rockstars in January. 

What are we up to? 
English – Poetry Anthologies almost completed and will be heading home to ‘wow’ 

you soon.  

In maths we are moving on to multiplying and dividing larger numbers, beginning 

with 3 digit by 1 digit. 

In science we are undertaking a practical investigation into the effects that various 

liquids have on an enamel-like surface. 

 
Homophones and near homophones. 

This is the last homework before Christmas. 

https://www.spellzone.com/ 

This is now a weekly homework. 

 

 

 
…What’s this? Keep 

checking school 

emails. We had 

GREAT FUN doing this. 
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